
Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your manuscript proposal titled "[Title of Manuscript]" to 

[Publisher/Company Name]. We appreciate your interest in our publishing program. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to publish your 

manuscript at this time. Our current focus is on projects that align more closely with our 

publishing goals and market strategy. 

We encourage you to seek alternative publishers that may be a better fit for your work. Thank 

you again for considering [Publisher/Company Name]. We wish you success with your 

manuscript and future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Publisher/Company Name] 


